
Dated Mawryngkneng, the 29
th

 January, 2025 

To, 

The AEE 

MeECL 

Lumjingshai 

Sub:   Non receipt of bill 

Sir/Madam,  

I have the honour to report to you that since the connection was made for my house , I 

have not received the bill for several months. This may create huge outstanding in the future 

for not fault of mine. Kindly look into the matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Nabon Marboh 

Consumer ID: 1000865452 


